Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked for:

Please could you provide me information about the seizure of non-compliant vapes. 

- how many non-compliant vapes were seized by your Trading Standards department in 2022? 

None.

- how many non-compliant vapes were seized by your trading standards department in 2021? 

None.
We have provided written compliance advice to sellers of vapes within Leicester City and continue to monitor complaints about their sale with a view to taking some proactive enforcement.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
